
Soon, people may have more kinds of 
birth control options over the counter on 
pharmacy shelves. 

The FDA has set a path forward to bring 
oral contraception over the counter.  Two 
pharmaceutical companies are in the final 
stages of approval, which could occur 
within the next few years.

Increasing access by making the pill available 
over the counter would make it easier for 
people to physically and logistically access birth 
control in their communities.

Almost half of pregnancies in the U.S. are 
unintended — modeling suggests that removing 
financial and prescription barriers could reduce 
unintended pregnancies in the U.S. by up to 25 
percent.

Eighty percent of the global population 
already has access to the pill over the counter. 
Some countries such as the U.K. and the U.S. 
have been expanding access via pharmacists 
and the U.S. may soon consider full over-the-
counter status.

Increasing Access Reducing Unintended 
Pregnancy

The Pill Over the Counter: A Safe Option

The pill has a 60-year safety record.  It is not 
toxic, not addictive and has no risk of overdose, 
thus meeting the FDA criteria for OTC access.  
Other OTC drugs carry more serious risks, such 
as NSAIDs, Sudafed, Tylenol, antihistamines, 
and diet pills.

•	 Research has shown that people can 
accurately identify if the pill is a safe 
option for them. These facts are consistent 
with over-the-counter safety standards. 

•	 The pill meets over-the-counter health 
criteria.  The risks associated with hormonal 
birth control (e.g. VTE) are very small 
compared with the risks of unintended 
pregnancy. 

•	 Major medical groups — including ACOG 
and the AMA — have urged the FDA to 
consider making the pill available over-the-
counter to all ages. 

Over-the-counter 
safety

Medical Endorsements
Almost three dozen medical 
organizations have signed a statement 
in support of FDA consideration of oral 
contraceptive over-the-counter status.  
This includes the American College of 
Obstetricians & Gynecologists, American 
Academy of Nursing, American Academy of 
Pediatrics, National Association of Pediatric 
Nurse Practitioners, National Hispanic 
Medical Association, Planned Parenthood 
Federation of America, Society for 
Adolescent Health and Medicine, Society of 
Family Planning, among other medical and 
civic groups.

“

find out more at ThePillOTC.org

The American College of Obstetricians & 
Gynecologists supports over-the-counter 
access to hormonal contraception without 

age restrictions. ”

Contraceptive Access Initiative 
A  p r o j e c t  o f  t h e  H o p e w e l l  F u n d


